““Thanks’”’ From Summer
Show

The Port Summer Show would like to
thank all those who contributed to the suc-
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cess of The Music Man. Weespecially want
to thank Robert L. Harding Real Estate,
Port Washington Youth Council, Marine
Midland Bank & Trust Co., Schreiber
H.S.A., Parents Council and the Schreiber
Student Government for their annual sup-
port of our productions.

We would liketo thank Ben & Jerry’s for
donatingice cream for our concessions and
the Lutheran Church of Our Saviour for
rehearsal space.

On behalf of the entire Advisory Board,
we would like to thank all the parents,
friends, and Summer Show alumni who
helped make this production a success.
Their efforts backstage and in the orchestra,

with painting, construction, costumes,
props, supervision, etc. were evident to all
who saw and enjoyed the show. We would
also like to thank Dr. Heebink for his en-
couragement and support.

Congratulations to Pam Meadows and
David Barnett, our very talented Directors,
on a successful show. Thank you for your
~ dedication and hard work.

Last, but not least, we want to thank the
70 teenagers who took part in the show,
either in the cast, crew or orchestra. Without
your hard work, The Music Man would not
have been the success it was. It was a pleasure
towork with you. We hope you had fun this
summer and we look forward to seeing you
again next year.

Pal Blumlein
Dennis McCullough
Co-Presidents
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